
% Commonwe:lth ECoon
'

] ) one First National Plaza, Chicago. tilinois
V Address Reply to: Post Offica Box 767

- Chicago, Illinois 60690

August 16, 1982

Mr. Darrell G. Eisennut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
NUREG 0737 Item II.B.3
Post Accident Sampling System
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295/304

Reference (a): J. D. Neighbors letter to L. O. DelGeorge
dated July 22, 1982

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Reference (a) requested that the Commonwealth Edison
Company provide, within twenty (20) days of receipt, a schedule for
providing certain documentation concerning the Item II.B.3 Post
Accident Sampling System at our Zion Station.

I

We have reviewed the revised enclosure to Reference (a) and
expect to be in a position to submit the requested information by
October 15, 1982.

Please address any questions that you or your staff may
have concerning this matter to tnis office.

One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies of this
letter are provided for your use.

Very truly yours, /
0 ._ W
(. -

-- -

E. Douglas Swart
Nuclear Licensing Administrator!

cc: J. G. Keppler - Region III
IRegion III Inspector - Zion /
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